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• The Task Force (TF) has convened four times as a whole (Sept, Nov, and Dec 2019. Also October 
2020) 

o In November 2019, the group decided to create two working groups.  
▪ The scoping review subcommittee (led by John Cyrus and including Molly Knapp, 

Laura Zeigen, and James Patterson, and Amy Blevins has met several times. The 
current pandemic and personal obligations of subcommittee members has slowed 
down work a bit, but good progress has been made towards completed the scoping 
review.  

▪ We have finaled terms for databases so that we can begin searching 
databases for evidence of librarian involvement in CBME efforts.  

▪ We have mostly finalized a protocol.  
▪ We are working on interreliability for our data extraction form using a select 

set of articles.  
▪ The survey subcommittee has not found a time to meet yet. (Led by Cathy Pepper, 

and including Roger Russell, Stephanie Schulte, Lisa Beinhof, and Amy Blevins). The 
pandemic has created many challenges, and the subcommittee feels that a survey 
would not be useful at this time. The group will try to set a meeting time in 
November or December. They are still hopeful to have a survey out before summer 
2021.  

• Despite the challenges of 2020, the taskforce is still excited about the work that we are doing. We 
feel that this work is extremely important given the current financial challenges that are and will 
continue to face health sciences libraries. Now, more than ever, it is important to show the value 
that librarians bring to institutions of higher learning.  

Respectfully submitted by Amy Blevins.  

 


